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I	think	that	the	price	should	reflect	the	value	in	keeping	grid	stability	during	
heatwaves	and	the	potential	benefit	of	DER	in	allowing	frequency	stabilisation	
etc	in	the	future.	I	think	it's	outrageous	that	companies	can	charge	45c+	but	give	
me	only	6c	for	my	clean	energy.	The	price	must	also	include	the	social	cost	of	
carbon,	how	can	we	in	2017	ignore	this?	It's	criminal	to	pretend	that	electrons	
from	coal	or	gas	generation	are	the	same	as	solar	electrons.	We	must	
acknowledge	this	with	a	fair	price	for	solar	generation	for	homeowners.	
	
Shaun	Quigley		
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